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1/9/21 

Dear Past Pupil. 

I hope that you have had a summer full of sunshine and rest. I know that you are all eagerly awaiting 
your results on Friday. Here are the details of how the next few days will work. 

Your Leaving Cert results will issue through the Candidate Self Service Examination Portal, which you 
used throughout your Leaving Cert year. There is a change of password option on the portal in case 
you have forgotten your details. 

Unfortunately, students may not collect results in school: this is a Covid measure. Please do not come 
to the school without an appointment on Friday. 

On Friday, 3rd September, 10 am, the portal will be open for you to look at your results. You will be 
given the BEST result you achieved in a subject, between your Accredited Grade and your Written 
Paper. On this day, the 3rd September, information about WHICH grade has been allocated will not be 
available. All we will know is that you will have been given your higher grade. 

On Tuesday, 7th September, you (and the school) will be able to see BOTH sets of results, but your 3rd 
September result stands. 

Ms. Keane, our Guidance Counsellor, will be available to answer all queries. Please contact her on 
grainnekeane@salesiancollege.ie with your query on Friday or in the days following your results and 
CAO offers. If you need a face to face meeting or a Zoom, she will arrange that with you. 

The very best of luck to one and all. I’m attaching more information in this mail about: 

1. How to count points 
2. VIEWING SCRIPTS and 
3. APPEALS 

 

CAO offers: 
Round One: 
Offer Date: 7th September, 2021 from 14:00 
Reply Date: 13th September, 2021 by 15:00 
 
Round Two: 
Offer Date: 20th September, 2021 from 10:00 
Reply Date: 22nd September, 2021 by 15:00 
 
 
 

Round Three: 
Offer Date: 28th September, 2021 from 10:00 
Reply Date: 30th September, 2021 by 15:00 
 
Round Four: 
Offer Date: 5th October, 2021 from 10:00 
Reply Date: 7th October, 2021 by 15:00 
 
Round Five: 
Offer Date: 12th October, 2021 from 10:00 
Reply Date: 14th October, 2021 by 15:00 

 

Best wishes…..I’ll stay in touch. 

Ms. Morgan-O’Brien. 


